State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

NikkI R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLuMBIA 29201

January 27, 2015

Sumire Osaki
3353 Johnson Road
Lafayette, California 94549

Dear Sumire,
Thank you for your letter. It is so cool that you have family in South Carolina!

South Carolina is a beautiful state to visit and a wonderful place to live. From the mountains to
the Lowcountry, there are countless opportunities to learn about history, participate in a variety
of outdoor activities, enjoy delicious food, and meet some of the friendliest people in the nation.
In fact, Charleston, South Carolina, has been named the #1 U.S. City in the Condé Nast Traveler
Readers’ Choice Awards for the third year in a row! To learn more about the Palmetto State,
please visit www.discoversouthcarolina.com, www.sciway.net, and www.scstatehouse.gov.

Thanks again for writing. Keep up the good work, and I wish you the best of luck in the future.
God bless.
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